



LITTLE VIKINGS

"Committed To quality Education for our Children's Future"

Volume 12 Issue 6

Nov. 20, 2020



Bittersweet Ski Club

Bittersweet Ski Club Cards are now available for the 2020-2021 season. If you would like your club card before Winter Break, please turn in your form and payment by

Thursday, December 10.

Forms are available at all school offices.



Tuesday, Nov. 24th
Half Day-Dismissed at 11:00

Nov. 25-27 Thanksgiving Break

Monday, Nov. 30th
Beginning of 2nd Trimester





Left Side Picture:

<u>Front Row:</u> Revan Jensen, Lily Hills, Lauren Brinks, Ryan Fiske, Grace Dorgan

<u>Second Row:</u> Sutton Ingle, Bentley Washburn, Elizabeth Buskirk, Claire Brenner, Madelyn Barton, Shawn Langlois

Right Side Picture:

Molly DenBraber, Rhiannon Travis, Kolby Biskupski, Payten Meyer

NOT PICTURED: Wyatt Runkel & Haelyn Maher



Covid 19 General Information

If you think you have been exposed (exposed meaning that you were within 6' of someone who tested positive for more than 15 minutes in a 24 hour period). Please contact your Dr's office or the Health Dept. If you test positive or are required to quarantine please let the school know as soon as possible. We require a form from the Health Dept. with the end date of your quarantine. This documentation is required in order to return to school.

Hopkins Public School District Board of Education complies with all federal and state laws prohibiting discrimination on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin or ancestry, age, sex, marital status, height, weight, or disability in its programs and activities. The following person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the nondiscrimination policies: Gary Wood, Superintendent 793-7261.